
 European Fencing Confederation

Confédération Européenne d’Escrime

                  
                 10.02.2011

Information Letter no. 07-2011

European   Senior Championships 2011 Sheffield  

Dear Member Federations,

This is to inform you that we received answers from a majority of member

federations with the answer that they have not yet booked any flights and

accomodation for this championship.

The new date, accepted by the Executive Committee, will therefore be as

demanded by the organisers

14th July to 19th July 2011.

 

About the date for the EFC/CEE Congress you will be informed in due time,

probably after the European Cadet Championships in Klagenfurt.

 Best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretary

General Secretariate

Postfach 1138

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen

                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

              www.eurofencing.info


